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Virginia Police Benevolent Association Endorses Lisa Ownby for the Stonehouse seat of 
James City County Board of Supervisors 

 
(October 3rd) - The Colonial Chapter of the Virginia Police Benevolent Association is proud to 
announce the endorsement of Lisa Ownby for the Stonehouse seat of the James City County Board of 
Supervisors.  
 
On August 22, Ms. Ownby attended the Police Benevolent Association screening and endorsement 
process and met with representatives from local law enforcement agencies to discuss issues important 
to the law enforcement profession in James City County. 
 
Colonial Chapter President Ben Woodhouse said "Lisa Ownby has demonstrated to law enforcement 
that we share common goals of professionalism, improving the working environment and increasing 
public safety. We look forward to working with Lisa and we urge voters to consider supporting her 
by voting on November 7." 
 
"I am humbled and thankful for the endorsement from the Colonial Chapter of the Police Benevolent 
Association. Now that I have earned the support of law enforcement, I look forward to working hard 
for the citizens of James City County. I plan to engage the law enforcement community to obtain the 
perspective from the men and women who are on the front line of public safety and seek their insight 
and assistance in continuing to improve our community" Lisa Ownby, candidate for James City 
County Board of Supervisors. 
 
The Virginia Police Benevolent Association is a division of the Southern States Police Benevolent Association, Inc., 
a not-for-profit professional organization dedicated to improving the law enforcement profession.  PBA members 
are full-time or retired employees of the various federal, state, county and municipal law enforcement and 
correctional agencies in Virginia.  This professional association, funded by membership dues, provides legal, 
legislative, disciplinary and other representation to member officers as well as an accidental death benefit to 
members’ beneficiaries.  The PBA prohibits members from engaging in or condoning any strike by law enforcement 
officers, electing instead to represent members through aggressive political action. For more information, please 
visit our website at www.vapba.org. 
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